
 

 

To: Madbury Planning Board 

Fm: Fritz Green 

Date: 2015-01-13 

Subj: Update to Vision Chapter of Master Plan 

 

I have reviewed the results of our most recent community survey as well as the current “vision” chapter 

of our Master Plan. I do not see any issues which would indicate a need for an update to our “vision”.  

The survey results can be seen online at www.madburynh.org/Survey. 

The PDF version can be invoked at www.madburynh.org/show_mpb_documents.php. 

Click on “Survey Final Report”  in the lower left under the heading “Master Plan”. 

 

 


